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 INTERNATIONAL

INTERSPEED EXTRA

PIN NO.

FLASHPOINT 28 DEG C

1263 PAINT

ZA469035

CONTAINS

18.93 L

TBT-FREE ANTIFOULING RED BWA500 

READ THE LABEL AND PRODUCT DATA SHEET BEFORE USING 

FOR COMMERCIAL USE ONLY 

DANGER     POISON

CAUTION   FLAMMABLE 

SKIN AND EYE IRRITANT

GUARANTEE

CUPROUS OXIDE 39.0%
COPPER (as elemental)  35.0%

FOR USE ON BOATS ONLY

REGISTRATION NO. 21399 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

BE RESPONSIBLE... PROTECT OUR ENVIRONMENT

BATCH

FOR YOUR COMPLETE PROTECTION 
READ THE MATERIAL SAFETY DATA SHEET FOR THIS PRODUCT 



 INTERNATIONAL PAINTS (CANADA) LIMITED 
PEINTURE INTERNATIONALE (CANADA) LIMITEE 

BAIE D'URFE, QUE.  
H9X 3S8 

(514-457-4155)

AVOID FREEZING / EVITER LE GEL

COURTAULDS COATINGS

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on the labels.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a product under unsafe
conditions.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:  Toxic to aquatic organisms.  Do not
contaminate water by spillage, overspray, cleaning of equipment
or disposal of wastes.  Do not allow chips or dust generated
during paint removal to enter water.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty containers and paint debris in
accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on
disposal of unused or unwanted product and the cleanup of spills,
contact the regional office of Environment Canada.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep away from heat, sparks and flame.  Vapours
heavier than air cause health and explosion hazards.  Keep
containers tightly closed when not in use.  Avoid contact with
eyes, skin and clothing.  Do not breathe vapours or spray mist. 
Use an air-fed respirator with a full face mask during handling
and applying.  Wear chemical resistant gloves, goggles and
footwear and chemical resistant clothing including hood or hat at
all times during handling and applying.

Keep out of reach of children.  Handle with care and mix only in
a closed container.  When using do not eat, drink or smoke.  Take
a shower immediately after work.  Wear freshly laundered clothes
daily.  Wash hands and face before eating, drinking, smoking and
using the toilet.  Store and wash all protective clothing
separately from household laundry.  Wash protective clothing in
detergent and hot water before reuse.  Use only in well
ventilated areas.

FIRST AID:

EYES:  Flush immediately with water for 15 minutes.  See a
doctor.



SKIN:  Wash affected areas with soap and water.  If irritation
persists, see a doctor.

INHALATION:  Remove to fresh air.  Aid breathing.  See a doctor
at once.

INGESTION:  Do not induce vomiting.  See a doctor at once.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Ingestion (drinking) of this product
could cause serious injury or death.  There is no antidote for
solvent ingestion.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Large vessels, i.e.: over 25m, must be
treated by trained applicators.  Allow at least 24 hours dry
before immersion.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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